
 

 

   

 
 

    

 

REPORT TO MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 

 

DATE:  September 24, 2024 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council 

 

From: Earle M. Chesley, P.E., General Services Director 

 

Subject: Grant to procure an EV Ford F-150 Lightning Pick-Up Truck 

 

Recommendation 

 

Accept this report and authorize the City Manager to apply for and accept grant funds available 

from the U. S. Department of Energy in the amount up to $76,720 for the purchase of an EV 

Ford F-150 Lightning Pick Up Truck. 

Background 

 

The Unites States Department of Energy (DOE) through its Office of State and Community 

Energy Programs (SCEP) has established an Energy Efficiency and Conservation Block Grant 

Program (EECBG).  The deadline for the application is October 31, 2024. 

 

Discussion 

 

Procurement of electric vehicles is eligible for the EECBG.  The grant includes the necessary 

charging equipment to be installed at the Combined Operations and Maintenance Facility where 

the vehicle will be deployed. 

 

Cc  Brian Levesque, Fleet Superintendent 
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